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Sunday School:  9:30


Adult Classes



  Anita Wansley, Joe Martinez

Sojourners Class




             Chris Bowers
Youth



     Jeff Landis, Christine Maust Beachy
Worship Service:  10:45
Greeter





      Dewayne Garrett
Worship Leader




             Elaine Maust

Song Leader




              Erin Scruggs

Nursery



     Melody Clymer (SS), Anita Wansley


Order of Service
Call to Worship

Songs
Offering

Sharing & Prayer Time




          Elaine Maust

Sharing about God’s Work in Cameroon

        Kendall & Renee Isaac

Scripture Reading – I Cor 3: 10-23
Sermon






         Duane Maust
Response
Announcements

Benediction
~
After the Children’s Story, children ages 3 and under may go to the nursery.

A special welcome to all our guests!  Please sign the guestbook

on the table in the hall and plan to visit us again soon.


This Week at Jubilee
TODAY
Pot Luck; Welcome! Class

Youth care package / movie night @ 4:00 at the Beachys’ (see below)
MON
Youth basketball game @ 6:00 at Poplar Springs Dr Baptist Church

TUE
Moms’ Group @ 9:30 (see Anita Wansley)

Youth basketball game @ 7:00 at Midway Baptist Church

FRI
Men’s Prayer Breakfast @ 6:15
SUN
Believers Class

Mark Your Calendars…
Mar 5
     Pine Lake Camp work day (see below)

Mar 9
     Ash Wednesday Prayer Day (see Elaine Maust)

Mar 14-18   Spring Break Service Week (see below)
Apr 8-10
     Jubilee camp-out at Pine Lake
May 6-9
     Spring Inspirational Conference at Pine Lake Camp

This afternoon, the Youth will be putting together Spring care packages for Jubilee’s college students. Look for the box in the foyer to contribute snacks. We're looking to fill 11 boxes. Thanks in advance for your help! See Joel Beachy or Cynthia Clymer with questions.

Thank you to everyone who participated, served, cooked, donated, and prayed for the Valentine’s Banquet. The youth were able to raise $917. The group has raised all of the money for the service organizations, convention, and a charter bus (we plan on traveling to the Pittsburgh Mennonite convention with Open Door, Des Allemands, and maybe other youth groups). Thank you to Jubilee for making this possible. The youth will continue to raise money for future projects through an Easter breakfast and cleaning after fellowship meals. Please continue showing your support in whatever form that might take. Thanks again!

The annual Work Day for Pine Lake Camp will be March 5. This year it’s especially significant because we will have a dedication for the work which is beginning on Tall Pines Fellowship Center. If conditions permit, we may be pouring the foundation for that building. We’ll need lots of help for this and other projects! Work will begin at 8:00, coffee and dedication at 10:30, lunch at 1:00, with the association meeting to follow. Contact Jeff or Cheryl Landis for info.

Ash Wednesday, March 9, will be a prayer day at Jubilee. The Sojourners’ room will be open for prayer for anyone to come and go during the day. Soup will be provided for those who want to stop by to pray and eat in the gym over the noon hour. For more info, see Elaine Maust.

Summer camp at Pine Lake is just a few months away!  Now is the time to make your donation to Jubilee’s Camp Scholarship fund. Gifts can be marked “camp scholarships” and placed in the offering. If you are interested in going to camp this year but need some financial help to make it possible, see Anita Wansley.

To read about Mennonites in South Africa, Senegal, China, and the US, check your mailbox for the Mennonite Mission Network newsletter, Beyond Ourselves.
If you have information for the March calendar, please contact DeeDee Baldwin (601-479-1424 or edeainfj@gmail.com) this week.
Offering for 2/13/11: $681 (budgeted $2,142). Year to date (8/1/10-2/13/11): $67,768 (budgeted $59,976). In December and January, Jubilee members gave $1,760 to Pine Lake Camp in memory of Dick Radstake. Thank you!
Happy Birthday to T’onna Neal (today)!






